
We are so proud 

of our seniors 

and their bright 

futures ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRIL 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

We are happy to introduce Mr. B!  

He is our new shuttle driver.  

Some of you may recognize him 

as the former music teacher at 

Amherst Middle School. 

Welcome Jack!  

Congratulations to Elyse 

and Ian on the new addition 

he is beautiful! 

MAY 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

Just because school is out doesn’t mean 

our shuttle isn’t available.  We provide 

transportation to all of the local 

summer camps.  Let the front desk 

know if you need a camp pick up. 

Congratulations 

to the Class of 

2018!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We always have a great time hosting 

the Dentistry Merit badge.  Thank you 

for all of those who attended.  Be on 

the look out for the next one! 

Ingredients: Apple, cream cheese, food coloring & sprinkles 

Step 1: Core the apple and cut into slices  

Step 2: Color your cream cheese  

Step 3: Spread the cream cheese & add the sprinkles  

Step 4: ENJOY!!  

MAY 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

 On June 29th Dr. Diane will be 

rappelling 24 stories down the Brady 

Sullivan Building!!! The event will help 

raise money for the Greater Nashua 

Dental Connection.  In lieu of the 

guessing jar, donations can be made by 

texting phone number 71777 the word 

edge2018113 then follow the link to 

donate. We will be able to keep track of 

the donors and pick a winner the prize 

is a $50 Amazon gift card! 


